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18/12/2023  17:17:332023/4757/P OBJ Kerem Cevahir I would like to register my objection as a Camden resident (and soon to be a Chalcot Road resident) due to 

the reasons others highlighted in detail such as technical errors in noise assessment and out of character 

development proposal in a conversation area.

14/12/2023  12:31:592023/4757/P OBJ Lucy C. Although my property is not directly adjacent, I am concerned that this development will set a precedent in 

terms of acceptable noise levels and the (unattractive) housing of equipment in the Primrose Hill Conservation 

Area. 

Many, if not most, local residents welcome having businesses here alongside residential properties, providing 

jobs and lunchtime trade for local restaurants. However, in order for both to co-exist harmoniously, noise 

levels and design must be appropriate to the setting, to avoid disturbance and allow people’s quiet enjoyment 

of their homes. The current plans do not seem to have addressed this, and so I suggest you should refuse the 

application. 

Hopefully modified future plans will address these issues to their neighbours' satisfaction.
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